Roade Primary School

Newsletter 4

Friday 13" October

*

S

We have had two more

Celebration assemblies. Many

teachers commented on how hard

the children have been working in
Stars of maths which was lovely to hear.

Miss Taylor — our maths leader —
th e was especially pleased!

Wee k Congratulations to all our Stars of
the Week for the last two weeks:

Ruby, Annie Rae, Bonnie, Arthur,
Phia, George, Gia, Madison, Seb,
Safina, Lilianna, Mya, Bella, Joy,
Freddie, Rohan, Milo, Alexis,
Raisa, Amy, Gracie and Leo.

A message from
the Headteacher
:laenl‘lﬁi::all the Roade

It’s been another couple of
very busy weeks in school
and | can’t believe there’s
only one week to go until
half term!

As a staff team we are
currently looking at

improving our provision at
lunchtimes. We are on the
hunt for any spare Barbies,
Lego or board games which
are in good condition. If you
have any unwanted items at
home, we will gratefully
receive your donations!
Please drop off these at the
office.

| hope you all have a
wonderful half term when
we get there.

Mrs Michel

Last week in our whole school
assembly we celebrated World
Teacher Day. Did you know that the
teaching staff at school have 244
years of teaching experience
between us?

At Roade Primary we are so lucky to
have such a wonderful team of
teachers who really care about the
children’s education and wellbeing. |
would like to take this opportunity
to say thank you to them all for all
their hard work and dedication.



Black History
Month

This week Mr Taylor lead a whole
school assembly celebrating Black
History Month. During the assembly
he spoke to the children about the
theme for this year called Saluting
Our Sisters. The focus was on
celebrating black women who have
made remarkable contributions to
all walks of life. He talked about
Lauren James, Baroness Doreen
Lawrence, Doctor Anne-Marie
Imafidon and Emeli Sande.

Monday 16" October — SEND
Information evening 5.30pm

Upcomlng Thursday 19*" October — Halloween Disco
dates Friday 20" October — Break up for half

term

Plogseeapan Wednesday 1t November — IEP review

eye out for :

Parent Mail evening

with further Thursday 2™ November — Flu vaccines

details about Tuesday 7' and Thursday 9" November

each event — Parent’s Evenings
Friday 17" November — Children in Need
Friday 24" November — Family Reading
Session 8.50am

SEND Don't forget we have our SEND

) . information evening on
information Monday. There is still time to

book your place for this via

evening parent mail!

Sporting
achievements

Last week, Coach Kev took a
group of pupils from years 4-6
to the first sporting event of
the year — cross country. All
those who participated
represented the school
admirably.

Well done to Arabella, Ava,
Jack G, Johnny, Caleb, Sumaya
and Harper and a special
mention to our top finishers
Bella (5t) and Freddie (12th).

Halloween
Disco

A reminder that our Halloween Disco
takes place on Thursday 19t
October.

Our reception children will enjoy
their own disco during the school day.
They are welcome to come to school
dressed in their spookiest outfits, or
their best party clothes.

For all the other children, year 1,2
and 3 disco will take place from 4pm
to 5.15pm and year 4, 5 and 6 disco is
5.30pm to 6.45pm.

A letter went out from FORPS earlier
in the week with more information
about booking tickets, money for
sweets and home time collection.
Please take the time to read this
before sending your child to the
disco.

We are really looking forward to
finishing off the half term with a
boogie on the dancefloor!



